
 
 

The Rising Sun Woodcroft Community Pub Limited (TRSWCPL) is a Registered Community Benefit Society under the Cooperative and Community Societies Act 2014.  
Number 7877 on the Mutuals Public Register at the Financial Conduct Authority.  Registered Office: Oakcliffe, Woodcroft NP16 7HY. 

Children and Young People Policy                               October 2023 
 
As a community run pub, we are delighted to welcome families to the Rising 
Sun. In order to maintain a safe and enjoyable environment for all we ask 
that the following rules are adhered to: 
 

• Children under 16 must be accompanied in the pub and the pub garden 
at all times and not allowed to be inside or outside unsupervised. 

 

• There is often hot food and drink coming out of the service areas and 
to avoid any accidents we ask you not to allow children to run around 
inside the pub. 

 

• Please pay particular attention to small children when our woodburner 
is lit. 

 

• In our pub garden, please do not allow children to climb on the walls or 
tables and only adults should operate the parasols on the tables. 
 

• Please do not be offended if our staff remind you to adhere to these 
rules and failure to follow them may result in you being asked to leave. 
Please understand that as a licensed premises there are Health and 
Safety laws and licensing laws that must be adhered to.  

 
We have a selection of Board games available for use and are always happy 
to supply crayons and paper for your children.  
 
We have high-chairs and gender-neutral baby change facilities and a 
dedicated children’s menu. 
 
If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child when visiting the pub, 
please speak to a member of staff confidentially about this, who will then 
share this with our designated safeguarding lead. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your custom and co-operation and we hope you 
and your family love the pub as much as we do and visit us often!  
   
The RSWCPL Management Committee  
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Dog Policy 
 
Here at the Rising Sun Community pub, we are super dog friendly. Dogs are 
welcome both outside in the garden and inside in the pub. 
 
 In order to maintain a safe and enjoyable environment for all we ask that 
the following rules are adhered to: 
 

• All dogs must be kept on a lead at all times which is either held by their 
owner or tied to a solid object. 

 

• Dogs should not be left unattended inside or outside 
 

• Dogs that are causing a disturbance, e.g excessive barking  should be 
taken outside so as to not trouble other customers. 
 

• Any dog excrement should be bagged and disposed of by the owner. 
 

• Please remember to carefully wash your hands before eating or 
drinking  after attending to your dog. 
 

• Please do not be offended if our staff remind you to adhere to these 
rules and failure to follow them may result in you being asked to leave. 
Please understand that as a licensed premises there are Health and 
Safety laws and licensing laws that must be adhered to.  

 
 

We provide dog water bowls and complimentary treats and sell dog ice-
cream 
 
Whilst we love our furry friends at the Rising Sun, not everyone does, so we 
ask everyone to be as thoughtful as possible to others who may not be dog 
lovers. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on your next visit and love it when we see the 
dogs pulling at the lead to come through the gate on their walk! 
 
The RSWCPL Committee 


